
With Mrs. John V. Nicholson, Jr. as director,
the lower school presented many programs
throughout the year. Some of their presentations
included Christmas pageants, a square dance on
March 18, and a music program on May 13. They
also provided entertainment at the luncheon
during the Tour of Homes on March 31. These
programs were a tremendous asset to RW A this
year as they provided education and enrichment,
as well as enjoyment.

Music Department


